
NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 

The Peace River Manasota Regional Water Supply Authority announces the following 
workshop to which the public is invited: 

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, June 1, 2022 @ 10:30 a.m. 

PLACE: Charlotte County Administration Center, Commission Chambers, Room 119, 18500 
Murdock Circle, Port Charlotte, Florida 

PURPOSE: The Board of Directors will convene to discuss potential revisions to the 2005 Master 
Water Supply Contract and review the ‘Future Water Supply Procedure’  established in the  Master 
Water Supply Contract.  A copy of the agenda is available at www.regionalwater.org or by 
contacting the Peace River Manasota Regional Water Supply Authority, located at 9415 Town 
Center Parkway, Lakewood Ranch, Florida 34202, by calling (941) 316-1776 or emailing 
peaceriver@regionalwater.org. Authority board meetings and workshops are normally recorded; 
affected persons are advised it may be necessary for them to ensure a verbatim record of the 
meeting is made, including testimony and evidence upon which an appeal is to be based. Persons 
with disabilities who need assistance may call (941) 316-1776 at least two business days in 
advance to make appropriate arrangements. 
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